
Dear Curwen parents/carers, 
 
We are pleased to announce that bookings will soon be open for the next Children’s University Graduation which 
will be held at: 

Loughborough University London at Here East 

3 Lesney Avenue  
The Broadcast Centre 
Here East Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park 
London  E15 2GZ 
 

On Tuesday 4th December 2018, starting at 4:00pm. 
 

If you think your child has reached a milestone, then you must register your child online using the information 
contained in this letter. Please note that the ticket website opens at 10am on Saturday 17th November and please 
be aware that tickets get snapped up very quickly. The website is below. 
 
For this booking you will need to enter your child’s name, the number of hours they have, your email address, the 
school’s name and the names of the 2 guests (this includes babies/toddlers that you wish to take). Your tickets will 
then be emailed to you. I suggest that if you have not registered for Eventbrite before, then you do so BEFORE the 
10am ticket release time. 
 
If you have any questions or are struggling to make the booking, please email me 
(john.potter@curwen.ttlt.academy) on Saturday and I will be available to help you. 
 
Please can I reiterate, your child will only get a place if YOU register for the tickets. This is because the ceremony 
has limited numbers and other schools are attending. Booking details are listed below. 
 
Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Potter 
 

Booking info: 
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